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Our friends in Children’s House 1-1 have been busy this month, 

working on the letters “U”, “V” and “W”. We have studied words 

that begin with these letters, such as “umbrella”, “violin” and 

“walrus”. In music class, Miss Sharon let us play the Djembe drum. 

We all took turns and made a lot of drum music! We welcomed two 

new friends into our classroom this month; William and Siyuan.  

March brought Leprechauns and an Easter Egg Hunt! In the 

month of April, we will be reviewing the alphabet and planting 

flowers. We are so happy to have such wonderful friends!  

Miss Ana Maria and Miss Vicky 

  MISS LINDSAY’S 
TODDLER ROOM 

  

 March was a month full of 

celebration and alphabets.  

We learned all the letters between E 

and I! And started exploration of 

advanced mathematics  and yummy 

pie with Pi Day.  St. Patricks Day 

and Naseer’s birthday were the 

same week. So much fun was had 

by all. 

The week after brought Easter and 

the first day of Spring.  Our whole 

school had an Easter egg hunt.  

 

Smiles,  Miss Lindsay 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



                   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

          MISS KENDALYN’S  

           TODDLER ROOM    

We had a Fantastic March in Toddler 
Room 1! 
 
We went over the letters U, V, and W! We 
also had a great time celebrating St. 
Patrick's Day and Easter in this Month. 
We have been learning about words that 
begin with these letters and how to sound 
them out or at least we try to! We have 
done many crafts with our Toddlers in 
order to help word association with our 
letters. For St. Patrick's Day, we 
Celebrated Green all week and became 
LepreCuties! For Easter, we had an Easter 
Egg Hunt, colored eggs, and painted 
Bunny Rabbits. We are so excited for 
April! 
 
With Love, Miss Kendalyn and Miss Tori 
 

  
MISS HAYLEY’S CHILDREN HOUSE 1 

 March was a month of many celebrations: 

birthdays, St. Patrick’s Day and Easter.   .  

There are so many different ways for 

children to learn letters. During T week we 

talked about trucks, but we used the sense 

of touch to practice writing in sensory 

bags that we made ourselves.  When we 

learned U, we learned the words up and 

under and practiced those motions.  

Easter week we made egg crafts and broke 

cascarones over heads, but we also studied 

volcanoes.  The next week, we learned 

about whales and other sea animals. 

Thank you for support and 

encouragement, 

Miss Hayley 
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         MISS MARIA’S CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2 
 
In March, we thought about where we live: in a galaxy, in 

a solar system, on a planet, on a continent, in a nation, in a 

state, in a town and in a home.   Our class continues to love 

maps, atlases and globes.  The children also love planets 

and will make solar systems out of any material in their 

hands.   We read stories from the continents we studied, 

South America and Africa, and took a day for Irish music, 

folk tales and nonsense rhymes.  On the first day of Spring, 

we made a nature tray and talked about the different 

things we see in trees in different seasons.     

Happy Spring to You All,  Miss Maria 

 

 

     MISS MADDY’S CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2 

 We “rocked” March with a study of geology. Our first 

week, we built a working volcano that we shared with the 

other classes on the playground.   We made a rock and 

fossil museum from my father’s collection including a 

large piece of obsidian. We painted with rocks,  made sand 

sculptures in cups and colored sand art.  

Easter week, we joined the school on the Friday Easter egg 

hunt after spending the week working on an Easter art and 

writing project to take home. Our writing challenges are a 

highlight of our week and we were excited to show off our 

skills.  

With gratitude, Miss Maddy 
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